Sample Letter:

Greetings from Danville and Averett University. My name is Matthew, and I’m an alumnus as well as the Associate Director of Admissions here at Averett University. I want to thank you for your support of the Virginia Tuition Assistance Grant. Grant opportunities like these allowed myself and our students to pursue dreams of earning a higher education and becoming a Cougar! Equally important, it allowed me to stay in Virginia to pursue a private education versus attending college out of state.  

I also want to thank you for your continued support to help in increasing the VTAG award to $4,000. This increased award lowers the financial burden for our students and alum, and allows them to graduate from college closer set up for financial success. Virginia private institutions continue to provide critical access to all students in the state where it is often the student’s best fit for learning.

Again, thank you for all of your help and support of the VTAG program and the students here at Averett University.

Sincerely,

Matthew Mann
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